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ISSUE: SENIOR CITIZENS 

     Senator Elaine Phillips (R-Manhasset) recently welcomed Long Island AARP members,

including residents from Great Neck and Mineola, to the State Capitol.

     Senator Phillips met with the members in her Albany office to discuss the State Budget

and other issues related to senior citizens.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/senior-citizens


     Senator Phillips (right center) is pictured with (l-r) Jack Kott, Judith Kaplan, Joseph

Stelling, Ivy Chang, Doris Kott, Manny Horvitz, and Robert Winterton of AARP in her Albany

office.   


